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29" September 2022

Dear parents and carers,

MINDS

fighting for young people’s mental health

Hello Yellow Event
Monday 10" October 2022

On Monday 10" October we will be holding our Hello Yellow event in support of the Young Minds Charity.

Young Minds are passionate about looking after young people’s mental health and getting the early help
when they need if. The Hello Yellow campaign is to help children to understand that they are not alone
with their mental health

We are asking children to come to school on Monday 10" October in their usual school uniform plus an
item of yellow, this could be a yellow t-shirt, trousers, socks, hair bands etc for a suggested donation of
£2.00 per child in support of the charity.

Thank you for your support!
Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher
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